
 

 

 Meeting 

Halifax Township Planning Commission 

March 3, 2014 

 

 

Roll Call:  Flo Mallonee, Fred Ford, Randy Paul, Dwight Hoffman, Tom Wilson and 

Bruce Warshawsky are present. 
 

Approval of Minutes from December 2013 and January 2014 PC meetings:  Fred 

Ford made a motion to approve the December 2013 and January 2014 meeting minutes, 

seconded by Dwight Hoffman, vote called, motion carried 4-0.  The February 3 

Meeting Cancelled due to bad weather. 

 

Business from the Floor:  None 

 

New Business:  None 

     

Old Business:  Halifax Middle School-High School Land Development Plan – Mr. 

Hassinger the Halifax School District Superintendant, the plan architect and engineer 

were present to go over Tom Wilson’s review and the Dauphin County Planning 

Commission’s review. The Plan engineer will submit a revised plan per Tom Wilson’s 

review criteria for the next Planning Commission meeting. 

 

Public Comment:  None 

 

Adjournment:  Fred Ford made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Dwight Hoffman, 

vote called, motion carried 4-0. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

Carolyn Nye 

Township Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


